THE UNIVERSITY OF CT HEALTH CENTER

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL CANCELLATION NOTIFICATION

NO.: 5-2476

DUE DATE: January 9, 2012

CANCELLATION DATE: May 17,2013

This RFP has been cancelled in the best interest of the UConn Health Center.

ISSUED BY:
Lori Acomb

University of Connecticut Health Center
Procurement Operations & Contracts
263 Farmington Avenue MC4036
Farmington, CT 06032
Phone: 860-679-2408
Fax: 860-678-2508
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Lori Acomb
Director of Procurement




